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25 January 2006 Your Rec Our Ref: Reg. No. 78-2 

Re: Request from North Tipperary County Council on whether an EIS is required to 
be submitted to EPA in support of the Ballaghveny waste licence review application 
(Reg. No. 78-2). 

Dear Ms. Doyle 

I refer to the Agency's letter of 27th October, 2005 (copy attached) regarding the 
processing of an application from North Tipperary County Council for a review of 
their existing Waste Licence in relation to the Ballaghveny Landfill, Reg No: 78-1. 

The Agency is in the process of completing the assessment of this application and 
urgently requires advice regarding whether or not the application should be supported 
with an EIS. It would be appreciated if you could inform the Agency of your 
decision in this regard at the earliest possible date. 

Yours sincerely 
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